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February 7, 2013

TO:

LAFCO Commissioners

FROM:

Danielle Bruce, Clerk

RE:

CCL MEETING SUMMARY

Dear Commissioners:

On January 28", Julie and | attended the CCL Meeting in Los Angeles. Below is a list of

discussed items:

e Introduction of the CCL formation to benefit Pamela, the new Executive

Director for CALAFCO.

¢ Revenue and Tax Code issues
o It is the belief of some members of the CCL that CALAFCO should

stay out of the debate between the cities and the county in finding a

solution for tax distribution. They mentioned possibly collaborating

with SCAG in developing a Mater Tax Agreement template that could

be used for all LAFCOs.

e LA LAFCO mentioned that the LA Times was preparing an article regarding

Water Districts, but could not see what their end goal to the article would be.

+ Riverside County is contemplating holding a disincorporation workshop.

e After reviewing the MSRs/SAPs from their cities, San Bernardino uncovered

severe financial issues from some of their cities. They are expecting possibly

two additional cities to file for bankruptcy.

o Pamela discussed her six month plan and annual plan for her new position in
CALAFCO. She discussed her desire to build legislative relationships and

technological upgrades for registration processes. She added that she has

found a replacement for Jamie as the Executive Assistant and will send out

announcements in February.

e Harry Ehrlich provided an update on legislative issues (attached).

APN

e For the time being, the CCL name shall remain. It may or may not be

| agenized again in April.
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